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Bringing Learning to Life 

                      12th  November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
We have been contacted by local residents concerning the parking and obstruction of 
driveways around school at drop off and pick up times.  We appreciate that this is a busy 
time and you are all rushing to get your children to school on time however, we still need 
to be considerate of our neighbours. 
 
We are even getting reports that cars are stopping over dropped curbs.  Blocking or 
obstructing any dropped kerb is unlawful, even if you are only stopping for a child to 
jump out of the car for a couple of minutes, a vehicle doesn't even have to be fully 
blocking the dropped kerb to be committing a parking contravention. 
 
We have local residents who need access at all times to their drives, be it that they are 
disabled and awaiting a carers visit or just simply trying to get to work themselves and 
this is causing unnecessary ill feeling with our neighbours. 
 
As you can imagine this situation can be very frustrating for our local community and it 
could easily be avoided by drivers being a little more consideate.  Community and respect 
is a big part of Eastway Primary life, so I hope you appreciate how important it is that we 
have a good and happy relationship with our neighbours. 
 
Kind regards  
  

 

Mrs Emily Morris  

 

Headteacher 

 


